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TRUSTEE/CLIENT NAME

TRUSTEE/CLIENT ADDRESS
CITY, STATE ZIP
Re:  
ESTATE OF DECEDENT NAME, deceased

Dear TRUSTEE/CLIENT NAME:

The purpose of this letter is to reiterate the importance of administering the living trust at this time.  As discussed in our meeting with you, proper administration of a living trust upon the passing of a loved one has several potentially significant tax and non-tax benefits to the beneficiaries of the trust. 

Often the benefits of a living trust can only be achieved if proper administration is taken within a specified period of time, particularly within 9 months of the date of death, after which the opportunity may be lost forever.  For this and the other reasons discussed in our meeting with you, if you do not wish to engage our assistance, we strongly advise you to seek the counsel of a specialist in estate planning, trust and probate law.  If you have already engaged the services of another attorney, kindly disregard this letter.
If you are still considering the use of our services, please let us know.

If we do not hear from you within 10 days, we will assume that you have retained other counsel to assist you with respect to this matter. Please be assured this does not impact our continuing representation of you personally with respect to your estate planning matters, if you have so engaged us.  We wish you and your family the very best.

Sincerely,
FIRM NAME
ATTORNEY NAME
Attorney at Law
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